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Welcome Note

Dr. Annette Heinbokel, Editor of ECHA News.
I wish the gifted children in Romania all the best, that means a successful conference with creative and eager participants who will be able to set things in motion. Gifted children do need the support of adults to fulfill their potential, like any other child does. During the last 25 years this has been recognized by many people and in countries all over Europe they have made efforts to spread information, give advice, start projects. I hope that you will profit from the ideas that others have come up with before - no-one needs to re-invent the wheel - and that you will add your own ideas, so that others may profit from you.
